
STREETS COMMITTEE MEETING 
 

April 13, 2023 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m. by Chairman Reed at City Hall.   
 
Streets Committee members present were Chairman Reed, Smith and Nelsen.  Also present 
was Street Supt Darin Damery and City Clerk Janet Waller.  
 
Alderperson Smith made a motion to approve the Streets Committee Meeting minutes of March 
7, 2023 seconded by Nelsen. 
    
Under Old Business:    
 
New Business 
 
There are approximately 5 trees on the list that needs to be cut down.   
 
Dumpsters will be June 2 and 3rd.   
 
The committee discussed summer help and we will advertise for applications.    
 
The committee reviewed and updated the budget.   The standard 3 percent increase will be 
added.    
 
Alderperson Reed made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:56 pm.    
 
 
Janet Waller, City Clerk 


